
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Fortnightly Newsletter – 9th September 2016 

 

Tel: 01553 828680  
Email: office@walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.sch.uk 

Welcome back, 
 
We hope you had a restful summer break.  The children have settled in 
well and are ready for an exciting year ahead at Walpole Cross Keys 
Primary School.   
 
This year we are welcoming Mrs Hodgson who is our Acting Assistant 
Head Teacher and Mrs Goodwin who is our Office Administrator.    
 
As always, we want to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross 
Keys is a positive one.  If you have any concerns, in the first instance, 
please speak to your class teacher. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley  
(Executive Headteacher) 

Celebration Assemblies  
 
New for 2016/17: 
 
Attendance Award 
The attendance cup will be 
awarded to the year with 
the highest attendance.  
  
‘Star of the Week’ Award 
When your child has been 
chosen to receive this 
award you will be invited 
to join us to celebrate 
during assembly on a 
Friday at 14:45hrs.   

Swimming  
 
Swimming lessons will take place 
every Monday from 12th September  
to 12th December 2016 (excluding 
24th October 2016).   
 
You should have received a 
permission slip, please ensure these 
are handed in to the office by Monday 
morning.  If you need another slip 
please let the office know. 
 

   

 

Jeans for Genes Day 
Jeans for Genes Day is a great way to bring the whole school together to raise money for children 
with genetic disorders. 
On Friday 23rd September 2016 the children can choose to wear jeans to school and bring £1 with 
them to donate.  



 

Parentpay 
Did you know you can book your child’s meals weekly online even if they are free?   

Why use Parentpay? 
 

 More control and greater visibility over the food choices they are making. 
 No need for children to take cash into school - you can top up your balance using one of the 

payment methods accepted. 
 Your balance will be updated daily based on the meals your child selects.  

 
You should have received a letter with your login details but if not please pop to the office.   If you 
need any help at all please let the office know. 
 

www.parentpay.com 
 
 

 

www.walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.co.uk 

Clubs 
 

From September to October half term we will be providing the following clubs.  If you wish your 
child to take part, please obtain a letter from the office. 

 

Monday 3.15 – 4.15 Reception – Yr3 Art starting 12th September Free 

Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 Yr1-6 Singing Club starting 13th September Free 

Wednesday 3.15 – 4.15 Yr1-Yr6 Football starting 14th September 2016 
£3.50 per week 
or £21 per term 

Thursday 3.15 – 4.15 
All Years Dance Club (Zoe Bull) starting 15th 
September 2016. 

£3 per session 

 

Other News  
Parking: Could we please ask all parents to continue to be mindful of parking as safely as possible 
whilst dropping off and collecting their children.  In particular, try not to park too close to the 
drives of neighbouring houses.  As always, we really appreciate your assistance with this matter. 
Vacancies:  West Lynn Primary School have 2 Midday Supervisor Assistant positions available, 5 
hours per week.  Please contact the office if you are interested. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  Our next school 
newsletter will be sent out on: 

Friday 23rd September 2016 

Orders 
As you may know, we have experienced a slight delay in ordering uniform and book bags due to a 
change of logo, we hope to have new stock in very soon.  We really appreciate your continued 
patience whilst waiting for the stock to arrive. 


